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Welcome to our Service 
Good morning and welcome to Ebenezer, both in person and Livestream. To access the 

Livestream, visit our website: www.ebenezercrc.com and click on the Livestream button 

that appears at the top of the page.   

WELCOME   &   CALL TO WORSHIP  

  SONGS  —  Hosana (Praise Is Rising)  

      —  Holy is The Lord  

 

GOD’S GREETING   &  WE  GREET  EACH  OTHER  

  SONG   —  The Wonder Of Your Cross 

        

CONFESSION & ASSURANCE 

  SONG   —  Psalm 19 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS   &   CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER   

THANK OFFERING 1 - Ebenezer Ministries  2 -  Missionaries 

  SONG   —  I Will Follow 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
  (ages 3 to 5 are released for Sunday School) 
 

SCRIPTURE  —   Philippians 2 :  12—17 

SERMON  —   Work Out Your Salvation 

  SONG   —  I Will Follow 

PARTING BLESSING    

  CLOSING SONG  —  King Of My Heart 

Church Family 
 

 

This past Thursday, Bev C passed away surrounded by her family, and entered into the 

presence of her Lord and Saviour.  Please keep Tim and the family in your prayers.  

 

Shirley L came home from the hospital this past week and continues to improve.  She 

would like to thank the congregation for your prayers and support.  Feel free to give her a 

call or stop by for a visit. 

We continue to pray for Gary F, Jacob H, KerryAnne H, Per & Bernice S, Jenny V and 

Bram V. 

 If you are experiencing physical or emotional difficulties, please talk to your district 

Elder, a Deacon or call the church office.  We want to support you on your journey. 

If you would like a visit with Pastor Jason … 

feel free to contact him directly by phone (780-964-9844) or email 

(pastorjason@ebenezercrc.com) and set up a time for him to come and visit.  

PRAYER CALENDAR: The Discipleship ministry invites you to join with our new prayer         

calendar. Over the next week, the following families are invited to pray for the specific     

requests. 

June 5: High School and Junior High Grads  

June 6: First Responders  

June 7: Small Groups  

June 8: Wetaskiwin Youth with a Mission  

June 9: CRCNA Synod  

June 10: World Renew: Refugees  

June 11: Children’s Church  

June 12: Those Facing Loneliness  

 

You will find a copy of the June calendar in your mailbox. 

LOST & FOUND  There was a gold colored ring found in the ladies bathroom and a garage 

door remote found in the parking lot.  If you are missing a ring or a garage door remote, 

please contact the church office.  Thanks. 

https://www.ebenezercrc.com/


BRIDGE APP INFO:  DID YOU KNOW? . . . .  

 

There are 4 ways to create an account.  Create your own 

username and password or via Facebook, Google or your Apple 

account.  
 

Also you find great resources on the Bridge App like the Today 

Book  and Kid’s Corner Devotionals.   

Looking for addresses? The Bridge App has all of our updated 

Church Member information! 

If you would like help setting up the App, call or stop by the 

church office during the week. 

SONRISE CAMP ~ Are you looking for a great place to send your teens for a week this   

summer?  Then look no further! Sonrise Camp is a rustic camp that is located just outside of 

Rocky Mountain House and is run by the  First Christian Reformed Church of Rocky.  We  

provide a week of Bible lessons, WIDE games, trips to a local lake, exciting out trips and 

much, much more – all supervised by caring, Christian counselors!! We offer two camps; 

one for ages 10 – 12 from July 10 -15, 2022 and one for ages 13 – 15 from July 17 - 22, 2022  If 

you would like more information or registration forms, please contact Marie Aasman 

at mlaasman@hotmail.com or 403-845-4438.  

TEEN TIME CAMP  -  Have a desire to work with kids and be at camp this summer?  Teen 

Time is hiring for all summer positions! Cabin Leaders, Lifeguard and Barn Staff. Please send 

in your resume to the office at info@teentime.ab.ca.   If you are able to volunteer at any of 

our camps this summer please fill in our summer staff forms and submit it to our office. The 

forms can be found at the following link.  http://teentime.ab.ca/StaffSection/tabid/62/

Default.aspx 

 Teen Time of Edmonton is a Christian non-profit summer camp for youth ages 7-17 and is 

located about an hour and a half north of Edmonton. We are seeking staff and volunteers 

for this upcoming summer. More info about Teen Time can be found here  http://

teentime.ab.ca/Aboutus/tabid/56/Default.aspx If anyone is interested and wants to talk 

more they can contact me, Josh Arcand, at josh@teentime.ab.ca 

SAFE CHURCH FACT:  Did you know…Children under 6 must 

be signed in and signed out by a parent/guardian for our chil-

dren’s Ministries. 

Coming Up @ Ebenezer 
 

Sunday, June 5    @   10:00 am    Worship Service  
         @  7:00 pm     Reformed Study Session 4 

 

Monday, June 6    @   9:30 am    Road Trip to Lacombe  
 

Tuesday, June 7    @  7:00 pm     College & Careers  

         @   7:30pm     Full Council Meeting 

 

Wednesday, June 8   @   10:00 am    Coffee Break Fellowship 

Sunday, June 12   @   10:00 am    Worship Service    

         @  7:00 pm      Reformed Study Session 5 

SOFTBALL TOURNAMENT - SAVE THE DATE! Players of all skill levels, we invite you to 

Ebenezer’s Softball Tournament this summer - June 24-25 in Rollyview. Camping, eating,   

softball and fellowship. Stay tuned for more details and start thinking about your teams!  

REMINDER TO SAVE THE DATE! this summer - June 24-25 our Ebenezer Family will be 

camping in Rollyview! Camping, eating, softball and fellowship. Stay tuned for more     de-

tails and start thinking about your teams! 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT POSITION Our church is looking for an Administrative Assistant 

to work 2 days a week, 12 hours/week to fill a job-shared position in our church office. This 

position provides a consistent, but flexible, work schedule and shared office duties. If you 

have a passion for computer and office management skills, and demonstrate a positive  

attitude, kind demeanor and empathetic spirit, we encourage you to apply! For more      

Information and to apply, please contact the church office. 

SAFE CHURCH TEAM—The Admin Team is looking for a few people to serve on the Safe 

Church Team. This team would meet approximately quarterly to make sure that our policy 

stays up to date and that our screening and training meets requirements.  Please contact 

the church office for more information and to let us know if you would like to be part of this 

ministry. 

COFFEE BREAK     Women of all ages, please join us this Wednesday at 10 am at the 

church for a time of fellowship. The coffee will be on, please bring your own snacks. We are 

hoping to be outside but can be inside if need be. Please talk to Alex A or Alicia B if you 

have any questions. 

mailto:mlaasman@hotmail.com
mailto:info@teentime.ab.ca
http://teentime.ab.ca/StaffSection/tabid/62/Default.aspx
http://teentime.ab.ca/StaffSection/tabid/62/Default.aspx
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Deacon’s Corner  

 

1st Offering — EBENEZER MINISTRIES  This offering is used to cover day-to-day expenses 

of the church, fund the various ministries at Ebenezer, cover the  salaries of staff, and      

contributes to the ministry shares that we are committed to as members of CRC                 

Denomination. 

2nd Offering —   MISSIONAIRIES  The two missionary families Ebenezer supports are the 

Geistefer's and the Strydhorst's   

The Geistefers are working in Honduras and the Strydhorst family is now in Michigan working 

out of the Timothy Centre.  Each year we commit to giving each family $3000.00.    For 

more information please visit the Global Resonate website.   

NEXT WEEK 2nd Offering —   WORLD RENEW - REFUGEES  Christian Reformed Churches 

from across Canada have been actively involved in private sponsorship of the Refugees 

Program since its inception in 1979.   With compassion, churches have responded to the 

many and diverse needs of refugees from around the world providing them with hospitality, 

friendship, support and encouragement.  As a result, hundreds of refugees have successful-

ly resettled in Canada.  World Renew partners with Diaconal Ministries Canada in the     

Refugee Sponsorship program. 

GEMS CAMP VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - Wildrose GEMS Camp held at the Rehoboth facility 

on Gull Lake is in need of a few more volunteers this summer.  Seven girls from our local club 

will be attending camp from August 22-26th. Positions that still need to be filled are cabin 

leader and camp nurse.  If you are interested in spending time with girls for a week this sum-

mer and joining in on worship, games, crafts and more please talk to Leanne Klooster at 

780-980-3995 or contact the camp director Bonnie Bennik at 403-652-1078 or by 

email bbennik@gmail.com. 

E-TRANSFER: to send an e-transfer donation use  finance@ebenezercrc.com.  

GROUNDBREAKING! With thankfulness to the Lord, the Emmanuel Seniors Living Society 

invites you to share in the ground-breaking ceremony for The Lighthouse, a Christian seniors 

living community. Please join us for some celebratory remarks, coffee, and cake on Wednes-

day, June 15th at 10:00 a.m. at 12804-114th avenue, Edmonton. If you would like to know 

more about the ceremony details, or the project itself, please contact Darren Sinke 

at dsinke@emmanuelhome.ca or 780-478-2051. 

Thank You To  Our Volunteers 
 

WORSHIP TEAM:  Josiah/Lois      NEXT WEEK:   Josiah 

PROJECTION & AUDIO: Wes/Pete    NEXT WEEK:   Jamie/Matt  

SERVING ELDER:  Quentin A      NEXT WEEK:   Graeme B 

GREETERS:  Brent & Lisa K       NEXT WEEK:   Wim & Jenny R 

USHERS: Mike D, KerryAnne H      NEXT WEEK:   Luke K, Alyse K 

WELCOME CENTER:  Bea V       NEXT WEEK:  Marco D 

COFFEE DUTIES:   Bryan & Emily M, David & Heather T     

NEXT WEEK:  Cole & Becky V, Bruce & Carrie B             

NURSERY:     

Infants:  Kara B, Tammy M    

Toddlers:  Tamara P, Kendyl H 

 NEXT WEEK:    

Infants:   James H, Stella M    

Toddlers:  Candice P, Christian H 

SUNDAY SCHOOL:          

Age 3:  Cindy H  AGE 4 & 5: Linda K   

 NEXT WEEK:    

Age 3: Alex A  AGE 4 & 5: Kara B     

PARENTS OF 3-5 YEAR OLDS, Summer is here, which means Summer Sunday School.      

Summer Sunday school is parent led and ran. We have assigned families throughout the 

summer to teach these classes. Two classes will be run; 3 year old’s and 4/5 year old’s. If we 

find there isn’t enough kids to run two classes we will change the schedule and combine the 

classes.  If you are unable to do your assigned Sunday please find someone to switch with. 

Please find your own helper (high school/junior high student).  Curriculum is up to you. The 

Church has some resources available if you would like.  Any concerns or questions please 

contact Cindy H. 
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